Bay Area Genealogical Society General Meeting Minutes
Friday, February 24, 2006

Loren Martin called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Jeanine Lawrence welcomed everyone to the meeting. Jeanine read from Psalms 33:12-22 and led us in a
prayer.

John Hoover led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. He also led us in the Texas Pledge.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
1. Susie Ganch has “Quarterlies” available.
2. Neil Miserendino has the “Yearbooks™ available.
3. See Rose Mary Fritz, Registrar, if you have dues that you want to pay.
4. Please notify Shirley Lindquist, Corresponding Secretary, of any deaths or illnesses.
5. There is a sign up sheet in the back of the room for the bus trips to the Clayton Library on

Thursday, March 2 and Tuesday, March 14.

Jeanine Lawrence is collecting the names of people who need a ride to the Society meetings or

who can provide a ride.

Resa Hennings is collecting recipes for the cookbook that the Society is planning.

Dottie Crabb is the chairman for the Genealogical Book Sale that we are planning. She needs

donations of books and help with the pricing.

9. We are forming a Telephone Committee to help communications.

10. Alice Braud-Jones is planning a joint Seminar early in 2007 with our Society and the Clayton
Library Friends.

11. Linda Carrington, Newsletter Editor, and Susie Ganch, Quarterly Editor, need your stories and
articles for these publications. Susie needs “How I Got to Texas” stories. Think about sharing
with others and publicizing your searches.

12. Look for the website for the latest Society information: TxBayAreaGen.org.

13. Loren thanked everyone who brought food. These people were: Diane Kropp, Lee Jared, Neil
Miserendino, Jeanine Lawrence, Glen Cress, Carole Lynn O’Neal, Mary Martin, Susie Ganch,
Delores White, Leslee Fehlman, and Connie Ogden. Loren thanked all of those who donate to
help defray expenses.

14. Loren welcomed the visitors who were: Bruce Krewinghaus, Bill Best, Jo Ann Baly, Kathy
Leonard, and Jim McLane.

15. The next Board Meeting will be Monday, March 26, 2006 at 4:30 p.m., and the next Society
Meeting will be Friday, March 31, 2006 at 6:00 p.m.
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Dick Warren introduced the speaker Bruce Krewinghaus who will speak on “Migration Trails and Using
Maps”.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Leonard Martin
Recording Secretary



